A Huge Thank You to Our Supporters!

We are beyond grateful to everyone who participated in our fundraising event, the Guild of Saint
Anthony Dinner and to those who generously sponsored or donated. Your kindness and support
make a real difference!

Because of your contributions, we are one step closer to achieving our mission. Whether you
attended, donated, or simply helped spread the word, your involvement means the world to us.

Thank you for believing in our cause and for being a part of this journey. We appreciate you!

Antonine Sisters



